
 

Reminder:  

“SEE THE COLOUR” Fundraiser 

Friday 17th May, 2024 

 

Wear a vibrant array of colours and bring 

a gold coin donation as we raise money 

for Beanies 4 Brain Cancer. 

 

In memory of Donna Nottage 
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16th May 2024 

Osborne finished 2nd overall at the District 

Cross Country Event against the 8 

neighbouring schools. 

A truly fantastic result - well done to all 

competitors! 

 



 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


